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To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing in support of the above application and development.  I have been a long time resident of New 
Westminster with many of those years spent in the Queens Park Neighbourhood which is where I currently reside.  I 
am in support of the project because I feel it improves the neighbourhood it also adds much needed housing which is 
in very high demand.  I have looked at the plans and I feel the project looks really nice and will add to the 
neighbourhood. 

Thank you for your time,
Raj Uppal
### Third Avenue
New Westminster 

Sent from my iPhone
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